
 

 
St James’ CE Primary School 

Our Christian Value for the month of September is Community 
Friday, 25th September 2020 

Well done	to	the	following	children….	
	
Rex, Year 1,	for	being	brilliant	in	all	areas	
of	school	
	
Daniel, Year 2, for	having	a	growth	
mindset	
	
Adelina, Year 3,	for	being	super	helpful	to	
everyone	in	Y3	

Jemima, Year 4,	for	fantastic	football	
skills	in	PE	
	
Elnathan, Year 5, for	being	and	active	
independent	learner!			
	

Georgio, Year 6, for	engaging	really	well	in	
all	learning	and	for	producing	a	fantastic	piece	
of	homework	on	unity		
	

It’s	getting	a	bit	colder	now!		The	change	in	the	weather	has	happened.		Please	ensure	that	your	
child/children	have	appropriate	clothes,	including	a	warm	coat,	all	items	of	uniform	need	to	be	
clearly	named	in-case	they	go	missing!	
	
Flu	immunisation	information	will	be	coming	home,	this	is	of	extra	importance	this	year.		Please	
consider	your	child	having	this	nasal	spray.	
Please	also	take	a	look	at	your	class	webpage	to	see	the	Autumn	Term	Curriculum	Letter!	Exciting	
learning	is	planned	in	all	year	groups.	
	
Thank	you	again	for	your	support	at	collection	time,	the	system	is	working	well.		For	your	own	
safety	and	that	of	others	in	our	community	please	wear	a	mask.	
	
Enjoy	the	weekend.	

The	Staff	of	St	James’	CE	Primary	School	


